
 

 

  

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

BUREU DE CHANGE REGULATIONS 

 

The Bank of Tanzania wishes to inform the public that the Foreign Exchange 

(Bureau de Change) Regulations, 2019 have been published and are now accessible 

on the Bank of Tanzania website www.bot.go.tz. The Regulations were also 

published in the Government Notice No. 450 on 7th June 2019. 

The public is also notified that the Foreign Exchange (Bureau de Change) 

Regulations, 2015 have been revoked.  
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